THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

January 19, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

At a recent meeting of the Summer Session Committee your request for the addition of course No. 40 to the 1939 offerings was discussed. In view of the expansion already planned for your department, and the fact that we are offering next summer more than half of the courses required for the Sixty-Hour Certificate, the Committee voted not to approve the course.

Sincerely yours,

Executive Secretary

RaymondMichols

RN:R